
 
 
 

www.fairpoint.com
1	Davis	Farm	Road	
Portland	ME	04103	

	
October	1,	2013	
	
	
	
Mr.	David	Danner	
Executive	Director	and	Secretary	
Washington	Utilities	and	Transportation	Commission	
1300	South	Evergreen	Park	Drive	SW	
Olympia	WA		98504‐7250	
	
RE:	 Ellensburg	Telephone	Company	d/b/a	FairPoint	Communications	–	Tariff	Filing	–	WN	U‐4;	
Withdraw	and	Replace;	Docket	UT‐131847	
	 	
	
Dear	Mr	Danner:	
	
On	September	27,	Ellensburg	Telephone	Company	d/b/a	FairPoint	Communications	filed	the	following	
tariff	page	pursuant	to	the	procedures	established	for	tariff	filing	by	WAC	480‐80‐123(3)(c).		It	has	come	
to	our	attention	that	there	were	errors	on	the	page.		We	would	therefore	request	to	withdraw	the	page	
filed	on	September	27	and	replace	it	with	this	one.		The	requested	effective	date	is	October	2,	2013.	
	
	 Original	Sheet	280	
	 	
The	purpose	of	this	filing	is	to	introduce	a	promotional	offering	to	qualifying	new	Centrex	and	ISDN	
Centrex	business	customers.		The	promotion	provides	for	a	reduced	monthly	rate	when	signing	up	for	1,	
3,	or	5‐year	terms.		This	promotion	is	scheduled	to	run	from	October	2,	2013	through	December	30,	2013.	
	
Please	contact	Beth	Westman	at	207.535.4249	or	bwestman@fairpoint.com	with	any	questions	or	
concerns	regarding	this	filing.	
	
Sincerely,		

	
Patrick	L.	Morse	
Senior	VP	Governmental	Affairs	
FairPoint	Communications		
P:	620‐227‐4409	
F:	620‐227‐8576	
	


